
 

 

 

Principal Message for December 16, 2022 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
I wanted to wish everyone a peaceful holiday break. I hope you have time to spend 
with friends and family. I am grateful for each day that I get to spend at Carroll Middle 
School. Have a wonderful holiday and Happy New Year. 
 
Wednesday, December 21st is an early release day. We will dismiss at 12:15 pm.  
 
Winter Break will be December 22nd through January 2nd. Students return on Tuesday, 
January 3rd.  
 
Tonight, our Carroll Cheer Team will be competing at the Wake County Championship 
at 6:00 pm at Wake Forest High School. There is a $10 admission fee. Carroll will 
compete at 6:44 pm. Good luck team! 
 
Tuesday, December 20th—Holiday Sweater Day! 
Wednesday, December 21st—Pajama Day! 
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here.  
Basketball vs. Wakefield MS at Carroll MS -Monday, December 19 Girls play at 
4:00pm, followed by the boys.  
 
The December PTA Newsletter can be found at https://www.smore.com/1jxywq 
 
Carroll Magnet Middle School Week at a Glance (WAG) can be accessed here. You 
should be able to see the standards and competencies that have been accessed so far 
this quarter. To view interim progress, please look for these standards and 
competencies. If you have questions about your child’s progress, please reach out to 
your child’s teacher. You are encouraged to schedule conferences if needed. 
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

CARROLL MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

https://wakecountyathleticzone.com/carroll/
https://www.smore.com/1jxywq
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IIepOvnfIENC4yWV2ah4wKBuJ3UCPBhc_VpmESEE-As/edit?usp=sharing
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Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 

 

 


